
Reminders:  

 Please make sure your child comes to school wearing their P.E kit on a P.E day. Our P.E days are 

Wednesday and Thursday.  

 Please send the reading record in daily (even when it is not book change day) so that we can record 

any reading that we do with your child.  

 In RHE next week, the children will hear and experience the Gospel story of Jesus welcoming little 

children to Him in spite of others telling them to stay away. The story will be repeated in various 

ways, and through times of discussion, imaginative reflection and creative response, children will 

learn that they are created by God out of love and for love. 

 The children in Year 2 have returned to school full of enthusiasm for learning. Already we have seen 

many examples of children showing compassion to each other. We have enjoyed sharing the story, 

“The Green Ship” together and the children have impressed us with their maths skills.   

 Meet the teacher is on Thursday 19th September, straight after school. We look forward to 

meeting those of you who are able to attend. Have a great weekend; Mr Boucher and Mrs Derrien.  
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Thought for the Week: 

Gospel Value: Compassion 
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Home Learning Tasks 

Reading  TTRS  Spellings  

If still working on RWI, please 

read at least 5x over the week.  

 

The children will have 2 paper 

books (1 RWI book and 1 

reading for pleasure books).  

 

If your child has moved off of 

Read Write Inc onto 

Accelerated Reader, please 

continue to listen to your child 

read as much as possible. Also 

please remember to do the quiz 

when you finish the book at 

home. Then your child can 

change their book in school as 

and when needed.   

 

We are in the process of 

updating and changing books 

for the class; this will be 

fully completed by the end of 

next week.  

This is just being finalised and will 

start up next week. Children will 

be set specific times tables on the 

‘Garage’ level to practise which are 

suitable to them.  

In Year 2, we will have a Spelling 

and Grammar lesson every Friday. 

This will include a list of words 

that link to the new spelling 

pattern from that lesson. They will 

be included each week on the 

other side of this letter. There 

will be a spelling focus on Friday’s 

English lesson.  

 

For the first couple of weeks, we 

will only ask for them to learn 6 

words a week. Once we have 

sorted out groups, this may change 

from 6 to 10.  



 

Spelling pattern: The /n/ Sound Spelt Using  

‘kn’ and ‘gn’ 

 

knock 

know 

knife 

gnaw 

gnash 

gnarled 

 

Please help your child to learn all spellings and help them to use each word in a 

sentence. 


